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                                   October 13,  2011
                       
           Dr. Joshua Starr, Superintendent            
            Montgomery County Public Schools
            Carver Educational Services Center
            850 Hungerford Drive, Room 122
            Rockville, Md.  20850

            DELIVERED VIA EMAIL TO: Joshua_Starr@mcpsmd.org
           
            Dear Dr. Starr:

           We would like to inform you of the following resolution our delegates passed at our  
           Tuesday, October 11th meeting:
                                    
           Now therefore be it resolved that GOCA supports the PTA’s position that busing 
            Farquhar Middle School students to the Tilden Holding Center for two years would not be in 
            the best interest of the students.

            Be it further resolved that GOCA takes no position, other than above, at this time on the 
            modernization of Farquhar, and instead leaves the issue to local homeowners associations, 
            parent teacher associations, and other groups and individuals in the community.
                                    

     Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions regarding our resolution.
                           

                                  Thanks very much for your consideration of our comments.

 
                                   Sincerely Yours,

                     Matt Zaborsky            

                               Matt Zaborsky
                                  President                                             
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